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BY OVERNIGHT MAIL and E-MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. Annual REP VMP Report 2017
DE 18-037

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (‘UES” or “Company”)
are an original and six (6) copies of replacement page 003 of the company’s original
March 16, 2018 filing in the above referenced docket. The replacement page corrects
several erroneous dates that were inadvertently included in the original. No other
changes were made to this page.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions concerning this
filing.

Sincerely,

Gary Epler
Attorney for Unitil Energy Systems, Inc.

Enclosure
cc: Suzanne Amidon, Staff Counsel

D. Maurice Kreis, Consumer Advocate

Gary Epler 6 Liberty Lane West
Chief Regulatory Counsel Hampton, NH 03842
eplerunitil.com
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